
As you may know, Law Day celebrates the signing
of Canada’s Charter of Rights and Freedoms, and
aims at educating and informing the public about
the role and importance of the law and justice
system.This event is jointly sponsored by the
Johnson Shoyama Graduate School of Public Policy
and the Canadian Bar Association, Saskatchewan
Branch. This event has been certified by the Law
Society for CPD credit.

  BULLETIN FOR DECEMBER 2016

Are you part of an organization, court, tribunal, et al working on access to justice? 
The deadline to complete the National Action Committee's "Survey on Access to Justice" has been extended 

to December 31, 2016.  Learn more and complete the survey here:  http://svy.mk/2h8aUjS 

View Ted Talk on how Andrew Arruda (JD'14), a University of Saskatchewan College of Law alumus, wants 
"ROSS" (the world's first artificially intelligent legal assistant) to help make the 

practice of law cheaper and create "justice for all":  http://bit.ly/2iiGn86

Results from "Public Perceptions of Access to Justice Survey" (http://bit.ly/2eeIiIs) indicate most Ontarians 
say justice system is "broken":  http://on.thestar.com/2dmhyku 

The "Saskatchewan Access to Legal Information Project" featured in Bencher's Digest:  http://bit.ly/2ij6fk5

National database of professionals assisting self-represented litigants has launched:  http://bit.ly/2i1mC47

Saskatchewan Provincial Court Judge Pat Reis encourages our legal community to be "proactive and to do what 
they can to assist in achieving the laudable goals of Access to Justice and Reconciliation": http://bit.ly/2ims3Ye

Purchase your tickets now for the Gown to Gown Lawyers' Charity Gala, taking place 
January 27, 2017 in Regina in support of Pro Bono Law Saskatchewan:  http://bit.ly/2fzW5qc  

 Donate now to get on VIP entry list for Karaoke & Lip Sync Battle, taking place February 9, 2017 in 
Saskatoon in support of CLASSIC ($40 adults and $25 students):  http://bit.ly/1nUS9Ef

 Family Law Information Sessions for the public resume in Regina every Wednesday (9:30-11:30 am at Court of 
Queen’s Bench Library) starting on January 11, 2017.  In Saskatoon, sessions continue every Tuesday 

(1:00-3:00 pm at the PLEA Office), on January 26 (2:30-4:30 pm at Cliff Wright Branch Library and 6:30-8:30 pm 
at Frances Morrison Central Library), and on January 27 (9:30-11:30 am at Court of Queen's Bench Library).

PASS IT ON! SUBMIT YOUR BITE-SIZED ACCESS TO JUSTICE NEWS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN TO 
a2jworkinggroup@usask.ca AND ENCOURAGE OTHERS TO SUBSCRIBE FOR THE BULLETIN AT http://bit.ly/29eyYPr.

S A S K  AT C H E W A N

A C C E S S  T O  J U S T I  C E 
W O R  K  I N G  G R O U P
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